Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 8:37 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: HB3415

From: Connie Dunham [mailto:mtnaire.connie@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 05, 2015 3:22 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: HB3415

To the committee studying this bill,

I don't believe that the state of Oregon should be interfering in private enterprise by such extreme restrictions.
There is no proof that fracking causes problems but it looks like this bill would eliminate companies who had
planned economy boosting projects that can help rebuild our floundering state.

Oregon has already caved to extreme ideas that have wiped out a perfectly good industry, that of wood
products. How many more will be standing in the food lines if you keep squelching private enterprise?

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Dunham

Enterprise, OR 97828



